
Dear Sirs,  I am a landlord in Coos County.  I believe this bill will be very detrimental to all who own or 
seek rental housing.  If this bill passes it will cause people like me to sell my rentals because of all the 
controls this bill will be putting on me, more government control. I am a member of the Rental Owners 
Assoc. of Southwestern Oregon.  
 
Julie Watte 
 
Sent from my iPad 

 


